
EXTRA-CURRICULAR PROGRAMS - REGISTER TODAY!

Mondays - Sport Explorers, formerly “Multi-Sport”
Tuesdays - Knitting club (lunch recess) Chess (afterschool)
Wednesdays - Yoga and Red Fox 
Thursdays - Chess (lunch recess) and Hoops (afterschool) 
Fridays - Lights-Up Theatre

MONDAY
Chartwell Sport Explorers After School Program: Spots available

Register here:
https://privatecoachingco.uplifterinc.com/registration/product-detail/ChartwellSEASPTerm2 

TUESDAY
Chess Club After School - run by Sentinel High School Students in the Chartwell Library - 
Grades 4-7 and free of charge.  Program is from: 3pm - 4:30pm.  Please email 
aundseth@wvschools.ca if you would like to join.  Starts Tuesday January 14 - March 11th, 
2025.

WEDNESDAY
After School Weekly Kids Yoga “Yoga and our Second Brain”
In the Library Space
Register here:  www.worldofyogaschool.com: Spots Available

THURSDAY
Chess Club - Thursdays at lunchtime - Chartwell Library: Currently full
Register here:  https://chartwellchess2025janmar.eventbrite.ca

Hoops Basketball Academy
Register here: Hoops basketball registration : Spots Available

FRIDAY
After School Lights Up - NEW PROGRAM**
Register here: lightsuptheatre.ca/afterschool/chartwell/ : Spots Available
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LOOKING AHEAD 

January 31st Hot Chocolate Day - PAC Fundraiser
February 4th Basketball Game #3 (3:30 - 4:30 pm)
February 11th Basketball Game #4 (3:30 - 4:30pm)
February 12th PAC Meeting - Location TBD
February 14th Reading Break - School not in session
February 17th Family Day - School Closed
February 26th Pink Shirt Day
February 26th Grade 7 Girls Basketball Tournament
February 27th Grade 7 Boys Basketball Tournament
March 7th Nowruz Celebration
March 12th Grade 7 Marketplace
March 15-28th Spring Break - No classes - School is closed
March 31st First day back to school

Dear Chartwell Families,

This week, I want to highlight the significant impact that daily home reading 
can have on our students' literacy development. Engaging in just 20 minutes 
of reading each day has been shown to enhance vocabulary, 
comprehension, critical thinking skills and overall academic performance. 

For Our Primary Students:

In the early years, reading is all about building confidence and establishing 
foundational skills. Encourage your child to explore a variety of genres and 
discuss the stories to enhance comprehension. As your child explores books 
at home, try to ask them simple questions about the story, such as "What 
happened first?" or "How did the character feel?" These types of discussions 
support comprehension and their critical thinking about the text. Don’t be 
afraid to read together, taking turns and pausing to talk about new words or 
ideas.

For Our Intermediate Students:

As students move into the intermediate grades, reading builds fluency and 
comprehension. Encourage independent reading, but check in on their 
progress. Ask open-ended questions like, "What do you think will happen 
next?" or "Why did the character make that choice?" Setting small goals, 
such as reading a certain number of pages or chapters each week, can help 
maintain motivation and keep reading a regular part of their routine.

For Our ELL Learners:

For our English Language Learners, daily reading is especially beneficial. 
You can support your child by reading together in English or their home 
language, if possible, to strengthen their understanding of both languages. 
Don’t hesitate to use bilingual books, as these can offer extra support in their 
language development and make reading a more enjoyable and inclusive 
experience.

By dedicating time to daily reading, we can support our students' growth and 
foster a lifelong love of learning. 

Warm regards,
Sara Bell

FOR INFORMATION ON THE COMING YEAR

IMPORTANT DATES 2024 - 2025

CHARTWELL BELL TIMES

Chartwell Reminders

We are changing how we share community news and events. Starting now, 
individual "Community Connections" will no longer be included in our school 
bulletins. Instead, all local programs, events, and resources will be found in one 
convenient location, accessible through a single link that we’ll update and share 
with you each week.

All school-specific information will continue to be featured in our regular 
ebulletin.

West Vancouver Community Events

CLICK HERE FOR INFORMATION

PAC NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Dear Chartwell Families,
 
Hope you all had a wonderful week. Below are some important updates and 
upcoming activities that require your attention from PAC.
 

Chartwell Spotlight 

West Vancouver Schools Registration Opened January 15th, 2025 

K-12 registration for both in-district and out-of-district students opened on 
January 15! If you have students in your family or network who are looking to join our 
district, please help spread the word about this important date. 

West Vancouver Schools offer a wonderful opportunity to be part of a community that 
values excellence in education. Our schools take pride in creating meaningful learning 
experiences and providing opportunities that support the growth, well-being, and 
success of every student. 

To learn more about registration expectations and processes, please visit our 
admissions page: West Vancouver Schools Admissions 

We look forward to welcoming new students and families to our vibrant and supportive 
school community! 

West Vancouver District News

RETURNING TO CHARTWELL FOR THE 2025 - 2026 SCHOOL YEAR? 

As we prepare for the 2025-26 school year, we are now accepting new student 
registrations and working to determine the availability of spaces for new families who 
wish to join our school community. If your child will not be returning to Chartwell in 
September 2025, please inform Ms. Undseth in writing as soon as possible at 
aundseth@wvschools.ca 

This information is essential for us to understand how many spaces will be available for 
new students.

Please also note that students returning to Chartwell for the 2025-26 school year are 
expected to be present at school by Tuesday, September 2, 2025, to secure their 
enrollment. Students who are not in attendance on this date may be removed from the 
school’s register.

Lunar New Year! Thank you again to all our wonderful parents for 
making this year's Lunar New Year celebration at Chartwell so special! 
The event was a true reflection of our community's spirit, and it was 
wonderful to come together to celebrate the Year of the Snake. From 
the vibrant decorations to the thoughtful activities, we appreciate your 
support in making this occasion memorable for our students and staff. 
Here's to a prosperous and joyful year ahead!

Thank you for your continued support of the PAC and our school community. If you 
have any questions or need assistance with Munchalunch order, feel free to reach out 
to us. chpac@wvschools.ca
 
Looking forward to a fantastic year together!
 
Warm regards,

Chartwell PAC Team

1. Movie Nights
We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Movie Nights which will take place on 
February 6th and February 20th. It’s an event you won’t want to miss, full of 
entertainment, snacks, and community spirit. All students must be supervised by an 
adult. These are not drop-off events.

Here’s everything you need to know:
February 6th (All welcome - K-7 appropriate)
Movie: Monster’s Inc (G-rated)
* Doors open at 5:00 p.m.
* Movie starts at 5:30 p.m.
* Pizza, popcorn, and sweets will be available for all to enjoy!

February 20th (All welcome - Parent discretion for K – 2 children)
Movie: TBD (PG-rated)
* Doors open at 5:30 p.m.
* Movie starts at 6:00 p.m.
* Join us for a fun-filled evening with friends and delicious snacks!

How to Purchase:
You can purchase movie tickets and a variety of food options through Munchalunch.

 2. Hot Lunch Volunteer

With hot lunch now being offered every school day starting from this term, we need 
additional volunteers to help distribute lunches. Please sign up through the link below to 
contribute to your child’s hot lunch experience. Your support makes a big difference!

Volunteer sign up: HERE

A quick reminder to all parents: Hot Lunch orders are now open on Munchalunch! If 
you would like your child to enjoy a hot lunch at school, please make sure to place your 
order in advance. The deadline to order is 7 days before the delivery day, so don’t 
forget to plan ahead to avoid missing out.

 

3. Hot Chocolate Day

Thank you for your continued support of the 
PAC and our school community. If you have 
any questions, feel free to reach out to us 
via email. Looking forward to a fantastic 
year together.

 

 

DON’T FORGET CUTLERY! 

A gentle reminder to pack cutlery in your child’s lunch if needed, as we do 
not have extras available at school, even on Hot Lunch days. Ensuring they 
have the tools they need helps make lunchtime more enjoyable and 
seamless.

Worried about SNOW? Please refer to this section of our website for 
information.
School closures may also appear on:
News 1130          http://www.news1130.com/
CKNW 98            http://www.cknw.com/news/
Global TV            http://globalnews.ca/live/bc/
CBC                     http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia

https://privatecoachingco.uplifterinc.com/registration/product-detail/ChartwellSEASPTerm2
mailto:aundseth@wvschools.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.worldofyogaschool.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Caundseth%40wvschools.ca%7C8a79915193f14f173a4908dd1a0130f0%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638695314623755358%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TYwKe%2FELQopqDKnOSWl21oq59a06OZPMKNeShMgjzRY%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchartwellchess2025janmar.eventbrite.ca%2F&data=05%7C02%7Caundseth%40wvschools.ca%7Ce5dba7c7e81e433bd56008dd165d2fb0%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638691311683016648%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FmzgLldUqh0x4QVQDvxqT6upxHiSmgU5jYuL2%2F%2Bq4Cs%3D&reserved=0
https://www.hoopsbasketball.ca/programs-110623-655952-589544-802005-465535.html
http://lightsuptheatre.ca/afterschool/chartwell/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/chartwell-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2024/09/CH-Year-at-a-Glance-2024-2025-final-Website-Version-2.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/chartwell-elementary/bell-schedule/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/2425-Community-Connections-Ebulletins-Jan30.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2023/10/Preparing-for-Winter-Weather-CP-2023.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/admissions/
mailto:aundseth@wvschools.ca
mailto:chpac@wvschools.ca
https://munchalunch.com/login.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17qQ9b1ngothTVsANyOuFU8TU7gqkTTEBGvFP_-5D8XI/edit?tab=t.0
https://munchalunch.com/login.aspx
http://westvancouverschools.ca/category/special-announcements
http://www.news1130.com/
http://www.cknw.com/news/
http://globalnews.ca/live/bc/
http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia

